
Tyler Kline 
Councilmember Ward 1 

May 27, 2022 

Mayor Bill Blonigan 
Councilmember Sheila Webb 
Councilmember George Selman 
Councilmember Pat Backen 
City Manager Tim Sandvik 

All, 

I am writing to announce my resignation from the city council effective immediately. 

This was not an easy decision to make, but the right one for me and my family. The past year 
and a half on the council has been very rewarding. I've enjoyed working with you and serving 
the community. I have regrets about why I am resigning, but my past mistakes won't keep me 
from being my best.   

I wish you and the city future success. I love Robbinsdale and have confidence that you will 
continue to make this a place we can be proud to call home. 

Best Regards, 

Tyler Kline 


